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Kyla is joining us as a Retail
Banking Representative I in
Soldiers Grove. Kyla is a
mother of three. She has
always enjoyed working in
customer service and
helping others.

Kyla BurkumWe will have special holiday hours on
Friday, April 7 in observance of Good Friday.

Holiday Hours: Friday, April 7 

Open 8 AM - 12 PM
Closed 12 PM - 3 PM
Open 3 PM - 5 PM

Meet Our Newest Team Member

tel:+18002801074


Thank You
For 40+ Years

As I finish my career at Peoples State Bank, I want to express my sincere
gratitude to all of the people that I have had the pleasure of working with over
the past 40+ years. The confidence you place in Peoples State Bank and the trust
you had in me to help you with your financial matters was never taken for
granted, was very much appreciated, and was the foundation of which we were
able to build lasting and, in some cases, lifelong connections.

I want to express my appreciation to all current and previous members of our
Board of Directors and a special thank you to Tom Farrell for giving me an
opportunity to be a part of Peoples State Bank back in August of 1982. Our role as
a community leader starts at the Board level and the contributions we make as a
bank has given me a sense of pride that is difficult to put into words. The family
atmosphere that has been created makes Peoples State Bank a unique and special
place to work and a place I have been proud to call my work home.

Thank you also to all of the people I have had the privilege to work with, side by
side, over the years. I have been surrounded by some of the smartest, kindest,
most thoughtful, helpful, and talented people a person could hope for and that
makes stepping away somewhat bittersweet. It's been an honor and I have
thoroughly enjoyed working with all of you. The relationships and friendships
that have been made are a big part of what has made my time at Peoples State
Bank special and fortunately are treasures I will take with me as I transition into
retirement.

Last but certainly not least, I want to thank my family. Lori, Brent, Michael and
Anjuli, your love, support and understanding have meant the world to me over
the years......and our grandchildren, Livvy and Drake, you have brought a level of
joy to our family that is impossible to describe. Lori, you've always been there for
me and I appreciate that more than you could possibly know and I love you for
that.

Thank you all again,

Jan Waller


